
 

 

 
 
 
Thursday 12 October 2023 
 
BURST NOTICE: Solomon Ports, Point Cruz 

Solomon Water would like to inform our valued customers there is a burst pipe at 

Solomon Ports domestic jetties at Point Cruz and water supply has been turned off. 

The burst was caused by a contractor on-site in the area. 

Customers in and around the following areas will be affected with no water at this time: 

 Iron Bottom Sound 

 Coral Sea Resort & Casino 

 Ministry of Finance and Treasury 

 Ministry of Commerce, Industry, Labour and Immigration 

 Bank South Pacific 

 Heritage Park Hotel 

 Kitano Mendana Hotel 

 CBD Sea front areas 

 Solomon Ports 

 Honiara Central Market 

 Honiara City Council 

 Ministry of Infrastructure 

 Solomon Water (Mataniko office) 

 Lord Howe Community and surrounding areas 

Our maintenance team is on site and currently working to fix the burst. We will inform 

customers when supply is turned back on. 

We apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.  

Please call Customer Care for more information. 

Phone: 44700 

Email: service@solomonwater.com.sb  

Website: www.solomonwater.com.sb  
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